Karen Leung

From: Morten Toft < I maersk.com>

Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 7:06 pm

To: Applications

Cc: Karen Leung

Subject: RE: Case BE/0004: Commencement of Consultation on the Proposal to Vary (Renew)

the Competition (Block Exemption For Vessel Sharing Agreements) Order 2017

Hello Karen
| hope you are well.
Thank you again for engaging with A.P. Moller - Maersk as part of your review of the VSA BEO.

We are very pleased with the Commission’s proposal to renew the BEO for a further term of four years, and we are
hereby expresseing our full support of the Commission’s proposal.

Should any further feedback be required, please feel free to let us know.

Many thanks again.

Kind regards

Morten Toft
Director of Commercial Policy & Regulation
Public Policy & Regulatory Affairs

Mobile: I

E-mail:
A.P. Moller - Maersk (Hong Kong)
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